
Get ready for the first 

of the Spring semester 

Never been to an SPS meeting? Ever wondered what SPS is? 

Now’s your chance! New members are welcome! 

The Society of Physics Students (SPS) is open to 

anyone interested in physics, fun, and free food! 

We will be having an introductory meeting  

 Thursday, January 24th   

     11:30-12:15  

    SR 151 

Come to find out about  

summer internships and job 

opportunities related to Physics 


